Local Covid Commemoration Survey

News story

The UK Commission on Covid Commemoration launches a survey to collate information on commemoration activities across the UK.



UK Commission on Covid Commemoration

The UK Commission on Covid Commemoration was established on 21 July to secure a broad consensus from across the whole of the United Kingdom on how we commemorate the COVID-19 pandemic and mark this distinctive period in our history at a national and community level.

As part of its work, the Commission is keen to hear about existing and planned Covid commemoration activities across the United Kingdom. Please complete this short survey to inform the Commission of Covid commemoration activities near you. This could include activities such as the opening of a memorial garden or an event to say thank you to those involved in the response.

Published 28 July 2022